From: Suzy Sledmere

To: SizewellC
Subject: StopsizewellC
Date: 12 October 2021 20:22:40

Dear Sir or Madam

Please do not allow Sizewell C to go ahead. Please think about the future generations.

Nuclear energy is not green energy there is NO long term solution for nuclear waste. There are plenty of
alternatives to this technology which are being developed to be better, smarter and more energy efficient. By the

time Sizewell C is built by 2034 the technology will likely be redundant.

Our coast line is beautiful and fragile. Sizewell is already a blight on our beautiful region another reactor is a
total disgrace.

Similar jobs for local people could be provided by the building of other green energy sources.
Suffolk can’t take anymore cars or lorries on its small roads.

It is a total and utter disgrace that this is even being considered, please please do not let this happen. For our
kids, for future generations to come.

Yours faithfully
Suzy Sledmere

Sent from my iPad
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